HAVE YOU RECEIVED
SCHOLARSHIPS?

Senior Honors Night is May 16th. At Senior
Honors Night we recognize all students
who have received Academic and Athletic
scholarship as well as Military and Fine
Arts Awards. This is an honorary evening
for all of our hard working Seniors. Be sure
to submit all of your scholarships received
SO you are not missed.

bit.ly/MHS2024Scholarships

WE WANT YOU TO JOIN US
AT THE FAFSA FIESTA!! ).
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Your Millennium FAFSA team is hosting
a FAFSA Fiesta! All Seniors who have
completed their FAFSA will be invited to

enjoy breakfast burritos on May 14th!

Check the status of your application to
make sure it's complete:

studentaid.gov
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SENIOR ELEMENTARY WALK

We want to start a new tradition here at
Millennium. We will be taking Seniors to
our local elementary schools to walk
through their campuses. The elementary
students will be inspired by our amazing
Seniors and our Seniors might be able to
see a few former teachers! Please
complete the form below if you are ,
interested in joining us!

bit.ly/MHSSeniorElementaryWalk




